
 

24 January 2014 
    
RE: BISCAP/ESSA FOOTBALL CHINESE NEW YEAR CAMP 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I am delighted to inform you of a great opportunity for your child/children to take part 
in the BISCAP/ESSA Football camp over Chinese New Year. 
 
If you are a keen football player and would like to be trained by one of Shanghai’s 
premier football coaching companies, why not try the BISCAP/ESSA Chinese New Year 
football camp.  The camp takes place at BISS Puxi from 3 February to 7 February from 
10:00am to 3:00pm with lunch included in the fee of 2200RMB for five days (500RMB  per 
day for 4 days or less). The camp is available to pupils aged 10 to 16. 
 
Should you wish your child to attend please fill in the reply slip below and return to the 
Primary or Secondary reception desk for the attention of Mr. Hitchings by Wednesday 
29 January.   
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Thomas Hitchings  
Head of School Community Activities Programme 
 

 

REPLY SLIP:  BISCAP/ESSA FOOTBALL CHINESE NEW YEAR CAMP 

 
Please complete and return in a clearly labeled, sealed envelope along with the correct 
money , F.A.O. Mr. Hitchings BISCAP/ESSA Football Chinese New Year Camp to the 
Primary or Secondary reception desk by Wednesday 29 January. 
 
Student name: ________________________________ Class: ______________ 
 
Name of Parent/Guardian __________________________________________ 
 

I would like my son/daughter to attend the BISCAP ESSA Chinese New Year 
Football camp.  I have enclosed the sum of _________________________ 

 
Contact phone number:  _____________________________________________ 
 
Contact email address of parent/guardian: _______________________________ 
 
Signature : _________________________________________________________ 
    


